
Dear Trailblazer Community, 

It is with great pleasure and enthusiasm that I welcome you to the virtual home of Kit Carson 
Elementary School. As the proud principal of this exceptional learning community, I am honored to 
extend a warm greeting to our students, parents, staff, and all stakeholders. 

At Kit Carson Elementary, we believe in fostering an environment that encourages curiosity, 
creativity, and a love for learning. Our dedicated team of educators is committed to providing a 
high-quality education that not only equips students with academic knowledge but also nurtures 
their social-emotional development. We strive to create a supportive and inclusive atmosphere 
where every child feels valued and inspired to reach their full potential. 

Communication and collaboration are key pillars of our school community, and we encourage open 
dialogue between parents, teachers, and students. Please explore our website to stay informed 
about upcoming events, academic programs, and the various activities that make Kit Carson 
Elementary a vibrant place of learning. 

I am excited about the opportunities and achievements that lie ahead for our school, and I am 
confident that, together, we will create a positive and enriching educational experience for all. 
Thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children. I truly believe that together, we 
can "Blaze a trail toward greatness!" 

Trent Singleton, Principal 


